
 

Wandin North Primary School         

WEEKLY NEWS  :  Monday  20th  July 2020 
 

Dates for your Diary : 

 

 Tuesday  21st  July  -  School Council   

 Tuesday  18th August  -  School Council 

 

 

Noteworthy :   

 

 NO PARENTS ON SITE :  Parents are to only enter the school grounds when prior notification and authority 

has been given from a staff member.  Initial contact to the school is by phone or email where appropriate 

instead of face to face.  

  

 TEMPERATURE CHECKS :  Parents are advised that staff members will be conducting temperature checks 

at the front shelter for all on-site students before entering the school grounds. 

 

 STUDENT HEALTH :  If your child is experiencing compatible symptoms with Coronavirus (COVID-19) such 

as fever, cough, running nose or sore throat it is important that your child stays at home and medical advice 

is sought.  We have had instances throughout the last couple of weeks where families have taken their child 

to the doctors and the doctor has encouraged the child to have a COVID-19 test.  In this instance, it is 

important that the child and siblings remain at home until you have been notified of a negative result.  Where 

a parent or sibling undergoes COVID-19 testing students are required to remain home until a negative result 

has been obtained.    Please provide medical clearance verifying that your child is clear to return to 

school by emailing a screenshot of any results. 

 ON-SITE ATTENDANCE :  Weekly On-Site Attendance forms are required to completed and attached 

to an email sent to wandin.north.ps@education.vic.gov.au  by 12:00pm on the Thursday prior to the 

week of attendance.     Confirmation of approved attendances will now be sent as response to the request 

email. 

 3/4 CAMP  :  Unfortunately the camp that was due to take place this term has been cancelled due to the 

current COVID-19 restrictions. 

 

 

 
EXTEND OSHC AT  WANDIN :                                                                                                    

Enrol in Out of Hours School Care  – Enrolling is quick and easy! Simply set up your own account online via 

LookedAfter:https://www.lookedafter.com/ 

Please note it is a Government regulation that all children must be enrolled BEFORE attending an Extend 

service. For information on operating hours and fees for your school, visit your OSHC venue, the school website 

or extend.com.au 
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